Joy Lees: Diocesan Board of Education Foundation Governor.

I have had connections with the school since 1967 and have watched it grow in strength and success over the years.  Our four daughters all attended school at St. Aldhelm’s in the old building which had just two classrooms and 34 children on roll.

I have been privileged to serve the school for nineteen and a half years and cherish the strong links that exist between the school, church and local community.  I don’t have any ‘academic’ expertise as such, but I greatly value the opportunity to help in any way possible towards furthering the school’s success and ethos, which already make the great place that it is.

